
Tel: 1-541-347-2534 
Email: kingtoth@gmail.com 

August 26, 2019 

Coos Bay City Council 
Coos Bay 
Oregon 97420 

Dear Council President and Members: 

Ann Cit King 
860 Ocean Drive 

Bandon, Oregon 97411, USA 

I'm writing to voice my objections to permitting the LNG export facility in North Bend. My objections are: 

• It will damage fishing in the area 
• It will very likely pollute the local waters 
• This is a potential earthquake/tsunami area; the damage would be exponentially worsened if this 

facility is in place. 
• The thought of all the land owners required to make their land available with no added benefit to our 

country is shameful. 

Please consider my objections and the very real dangers of approving this facility. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

Ann C. King 

RECEIVED 

SEP 3 2019 

City of Coos Bay 


